



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606 NEWSLETTER

HOWE YAWI.:

This will be the last newsletter before the Rally, May 19,20,21st. So a few odds, and ends. Everything is comming along nicely, no snags. Pre-registration is running about the same as last year. Campground is in good shape. Rally tour route has not been finalized as yet, but will be by Rally time. If you have anything at all for the Ditty bags, be sure to bring it to the May meeting!! Any of you members wishing to buy Rally T-shirts at a reduced price, be at the May meeting. This will be the only time T-shirts will be offered to members at a reduced price. For members at the May meeting, all T-shirts \$3.00. After the May meet T-shirts will be \$4.50 to everyone. Denny Damschroder, and Dave Keil have the beer, and pop situation under control. One thing though, we are being charged \$2.00 per head, per registered guest. Wouldn't it be nice if the Rally chairman could talk him down to a dollar per head, which is what we paid last year. Please Norm!! About it, come and enjoy. See ya there!!

TAKE NOTE: Here are the new address sheets. One for home use, and one to carry with you. Also your new membership cards. DO NOT LOSE, an't no more!!

BY-LAW CHANGE: We are finding as time goes on, a necessity to make changes in our bylaws. Either because the original by-laws had loop holes, or didn't cover all the bases. So, this one, for new memberships. Read it over, think about it, and we will vote on it at the May meeting. 

From the time of filing a application with the club, the prospective member will be probationary for 6 months, at the rate of \$1.00 per month, not to be refunded. Upon attending three (3) formal club activity's during this 6 month probationary period, the person will then be elegible for membership. If at the end of this 6 month probationary period the three (3) activity requirements have not been met, the process may be started over again, if the membership agrees.

HATS: Don Smith has a brochure from a company for a leather hat with the BMW logo on it. The price of these hats is with a order of ten or more. So, if enough of you are interested, and have the bucks to lay down, we will order.

LEADER: Our Road Captain has a rather strange way of leading a group of bikers down the road. He simply starts out at 70 or so miles an hour, and never looks back, if you don't keep up, it is the last you see of said Road Captain. Sure hope he shows more consideration for those behind him on our Rally tour.

FOR SALE: Full dress Honda - 750- Windjammer - floor boards - bags - and much, much more. Contact Ed Cook after 4 P.M. 698-1288 or 691-5458.

EVENTS: Shakamak Lake Rally. May 12, 13, 14. Midwest Rally. May 19, 20, 21. Mini-Rally. May 5, 6, 7. Waffle Farm Campground, Coldwater, Mich.

MEETING: Our next meeting will be Tuesday, May 9, 1978 at Woodland Estates Mobil Home Park on Oregon Rd. at 8:00 P.M. See Ya Then.

Active Participation Today.

A Stronger Club Tomorrow!